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From: Louise Read 
Sent: 04 March 2024 14:44
To: Licensing
Subject: Variation of Premises Licence - 057749 - Sandy Cove

Hello,  
 
I'm writing in support of the license variation (application 057749) for the following premises: 
Sandy Cove 
Berrynarbor 
Ilfracombe  
EX34 9SR 
 
It appears clear to me that Sandy Cove should be granted the license variation to allow them to carry out 
reasonable and typical operations, similar to any other wedding venue of this nature.  
 
My husband and I had our wedding at Sandy Cove. The venue and staff were professional, respectful and 
incredibly diligent. They worked with us to plan all elements of the wedding and were clear about all rules and 
guidelines they had in place. This included all music to ensure this was modest and at an appropriate level. 
They were also incredibly mindful of local residents and the local area, and worked hard to ensure all rules 
around music and alcohol were adhered to throughout our wedding day. 
 
With the above in mind, I fully support the license variation. 
 
Feel free to email me should you have any questions or would like any further information. 
 
Kind regards, 
Louise Read 
Mobile:

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


